
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

June 22, 2020 

 

Kitchen Reelected to Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association Board of Directors  

 

Bath Township Fire Chief Joseph Kitchen has been reelected to a three year term on the 

Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association Board of Directors. The Ohio Fire Chiefs' Association is a 

statewide organization supporting the interests of Ohio's fire chief officers. Through a variety of 

programs and services, the Association provides education and professional development, 

legislative advocacy, communication, information exchange, and peer networking opportunities.  

 

Kitchen has been a member of the Association since 2002 and serves on multiple 

committees and work groups. 

 

 

 

Contact information:  

 

Joseph L. Kitchen, Bath Township Fire Chief: 419-221-0550 

 


